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Donna Conkling

From: Mary larkin <mgl115@att.net>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 6:38 PM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: no curbside pick up of recyclables

We need to keep the pick up exactly as is. I have a long driveway and I am not going to be able to drag the bins to the 
curb. On windy days, the bins blow all over the place!  There will be a mess in the streets AND I have no idea where my 
bins would be when I get home. there is no amount of savings that justifies the problems curbside will create throughout 
the village.  
 
Mary Larkin 
16 Fairview Road 


